
 

Moorlands-more than just a school 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter  
Working Together, Inspiring and Nurturing Everyone to Achieve and Grow  

31st January 2020 

A massive well done to Alice, Amelie and Poppy whose designs were chosen to be printed on our new cups that will be 
sold in school and at our FoM events. The cups have already proved to be very popular with some selling at the unveiling 
this morning! 

Also, we would like to say well done to Nakul whose design (above) has been chosen to be made into a banner which we 
will use at school events. Well done! 

Cups will be available to purchase tonight at the bonkers bingo event for £2. Alternatively you can buy them through 
parentpay. 

Class Assemblies 

What a wonderful assembly we had this morning to 

introduce our first values day focussing on ‘support and 

care’. 

Year 4 told us all about how they feel supported and 

cared for at home and at school and they also gave us 

lots of ideas for supporting and caring for each other. 

The next class assembly will be on Friday 21st February 

and will be led by 6G. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

3C Aahana 

3P Archie 

4C Sophie 

4L Kieran 

WN Jasper 

5D Dylan 

5S Bethany 

6G James 

6T Phoebe 

Stars of the Week  
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Dates for your diary 

Thursday 6th February: Children finish for half term 

Monday 17th February: Back to school 

Monday 24th February: Easter Egg collection for local 

foodbank starts 

Monday March 2nd: NSPCC assembly and workshops 

(whole school) 

Thursday 5th March: World Book Day 

Monday 9th March: Science week #2 

Friday 13th March: Ramsbottom Music Festival (tbc) 

Monday 16th March: am Y4 parent consultation  

         meetings 

          pm Y3 parent consultation  

                        meetings 

Tuesday 17th March: pm Y6 parent consultation  

         meetings 

Wednesday 18th March: pm Y5 parent consultation  

                meetings 

Friday 20th March: Ramsbottom Music Festival  

      performances to school (tbc) 

       FoM Mother’s day shop 

Monday 23rd March: School Values day #2 Make the 

most of every opportunity-children can wear something 

blue 

Tuesday 24th March: 4-6.30pm parent consultation 

meetings 

Wednesday 25th March: Easter egg scenes due in school 

               1.30-4.30pm: WN parent            

               consultation meetings 

Thursday 26th March: 9.30am Easter Service led by year 

           five (parents invited) 

Friday 27th March: 9.30am Easter Fun Parade (children 

only) 

Break Up for Easter 

Tuesday 14th April: back to school 

Internet Safety Session for year 6 

We held internet safety sessions for all of our year 6  

children on Thursday. They had the opportunity to     

discuss dangers and pitfalls of the internet, how to keep 

safe and the age limits on some of the Apps that the 

children are using. 

It could be useful if you take this opportunity to talk to 

your child about some of the issues raised. 

Thank you for your support. 

Letters Home 

Flu immunisation letter 

Lower school football before school 

Mumps update letter 

Mrs Davidson name change 

 

Bikes on the school playground 

Please be reminded that children should not be riding 

their bikes or scooters on the school grounds. 

This morning a young child was injured in a collision 

with a bike on our playground. 

We have a lot of parents, grandparents and younger 

children on the school grounds at drop off and pick up 

times and therefore riding bikes and scooters in such a 

congested area presents a health and safety risk. 

Moorlands children should dismount at the school gate 

and walk their bike/scooter to the bike rack. Parents 

should also ensure that younger siblings dismount and 

walk with theirs while on our grounds. 

#supportandcare 


